
From the Business Meeting 
 
We need more private sources of funds, since Jackson EMC foundation informed us that we should not 
be using their grants for overhead. We discussed various other funding.  
 
PayPal account has been set up and is being verified. Once it is ready to use, we will add a button on the 
website for donations. 
 
One machine is in for repairs. Willie took and old Singer sewing machine and cleaned it up and it is 
working fine. It would be good for sewing the large tote bags. 
 
For February we gave out 57 layettes and no burials. Since we have been able to fill our requests for the 
last few months, we will consider expanding a little. North Fulton Hospital and Sheltering Grace were 
suggested as places to consider. 
 
We expect to hear from several EMC’s about grants over the next three months. 
 
Our Fabric sale did not go well. We received $172 from it. Most of the fabric was put back on the 
shelves. Thanks to all who helped with it. 
 
Our booth at EXPO is #225. Several people are working on pincushions. Debbie Vickers is looking for 
volunteers. 
 
The website is now working better for cell phones. Michele Murray said she could continue to fund the 
hosting and domain costs. 
 
We are still getting burp cloths and lap pads. They are still on the website as items we make and they 
will be taken off there. 
 

Needs for this month 

 
Sleepers 
Gowns 
Large Totes 
Sweater sets 
Changing pads 
Sleep sacks 
 

Upcoming Meetings 

 
Pre-pack will be Wednesday, February 25, 9:30 AM at Your Extra Attic,130 Peachtree Industrial Blvd., 
Sugar Hill. 
 
Business Meeting will be March 2, 10:15 AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, 2148 Duluth Hwy., Duluth 
 

 


